KURATAU SCHOOL
ENROLMENT SCHEME
TERM 2, 2023
OUT OF ZONE PLACES LIKELY TO BE AVAILABLE

Kuratau School is governed by an Enrolment Scheme. Details are available from the school
office or through our website kuratau.school.nz . The Board of Trustees confirm that the next
ballot, for out of zone enrolment applications, will be held on Monday 27th March, 2023. The
BOT has determined that there is likely to be the following places available in Term 2, 2023.

Year 1 3
Year 2 1
Year 3 1
Year 4 1
Year 5 1
Year 6 1
Year 7 1
TOTAL 9

Applications for this ballot will close at 12.00pm on Friday 24th March, 2023

Sarah-Jane Westbrooke
BOT Chairperson
Kuratau School


https://www.kuratau.school.nz/

